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Hi, 
Yes this is for a waiver for the Frequency Coordination report. 

On April 29, 2020 3:00 PM Jae Lim <jae.lim@fcc.gov> wrote:

Hi,

Your Form 312 C-band receive-only registration is incomplete.

You requested a waiver, but you didn’t specify.

I assume this is for a freq coordination report, which the Commission has granted.

If this is not for a freq coord report, you must attach a supplemental doc with description.

Please confirm.

Jae Lim

FCC/IB
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